ISEMPH 2021 Virtual Conference
July 14-16

Some important information for attendees:

If you found this document, you probably already know the program and schedule are currently available online at https://isemph.org/ISEMPH-2021-Program/. You can download a PDF of the schedule that lists the times and days for each live session and an Excel file of the program that lists the presenters and titles. Please note that the schedule is subject to change, so please check the website for additional updates over the next few weeks.

The website also has links to tables that list all of the presentations in the invited, open oral, and poster sessions. There are two different views available, which you can search and sort:
Table view by Date/Time/Session
Kanban view by Session/Date/Time

The format for our conference is simple. All presenters in the invited, open oral, and poster sessions are submitting pre-recorded talks or poster PDFs before July 1. 

On July 1, all registered participants will receive an email with directions on how to access our secured website where all pre-recorded talks and poster PDFs will be available for viewing. These will remain available online throughout the entire month of July.

Beginning on July 14, our secured website will have active Zoom links to webinars for each session listed on the schedule. Each session will have a separate Zoom link. If you are a presenter or moderator/organizer, you will be able to unmute and share your screen. All other attendees will be able to view each session as well as provide questions and comments using the chat function.

On July 15 and 16, all invited, open oral, and poster sessions will include short (‘flash’) presentations by session participants, but the pre-recorded talks will not be replayed during the live sessions. This format allows us to accommodate many more presenters, but it requires delegates to take the time to watch their preferred talks before the live sessions on July 15 and 16. Please identify the presentations you are most interested in (using the links listed above) and watch them beginning July 1. When you come to the live sessions on July 15 and 16, presenters will provide their short summaries and you can then engage in discussion via the chat function.

Don’t forget about the activities starting on the 14th, including the Global Village Get Together https://isemph.org/Global-Village-Social.

Please send any general conference questions as well as accommodation requests to program@isemph.org.

We are looking forward to at least virtually seeing one another again soon.
Thank you,

Michael Muehlenbein 
on behalf of the ISEMPH 2021 Program Committee


